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IMPORTANT DATES 

Final Order Date: 

December 18th 2021 

 

Sales Literature: 

Available  

 

Technical Literature: 

Available  

 

Pricing Info: 

Available 

 

WARRANTY: 

No warranty changes 

 

RATINGS: 

AHRI ratings available at 

AHRIDirectory.org 

GAF2 Air Handlers Discontinued 

Air Handler family discontinued in advance of new DOE standards 

Within the next year the DOE will be implementing new efficiency standards. 
Throughout compliance evaluations of our product offerings, the GAF2 has not 
met the minimum efficiencies required by the DOE in 2023. Considering the 
upcoming DOE changes, and current global supply chain issues, we’ve decided 

to discontinue the GAF2 product family earlier than the DOE deadline. This 
discontinuation facilitates the simplification of our product offering and allows 
our suppliers to focus on making components for the GAM5, TAM 9 and 
upcoming TAMX.  

 

Timeline for discontinuation: 

This product will continue to be available for ordering the next 30 days. After 
that time, we will stop accepting orders and we will manufacture the remaining 
orders in backlog. 

 

Model numbers impacted by this discontinuation are listed below:  

 

 

 

 

 

Action Needed: Review current needs of our business and determine if a final 
order of the GAF2 Air Handler family is needed prior to deadline. 

 

For product or bulletin questions:  

Darcy Lee, Senior Product Manager 

DLee@trane.com  

GAF2 
 

GAF2A0A24S21EE 

GAF2A0A30S21EE 

GAF2A0A36M31EC 

http://ahridirectory.org

